
 

 

Saint John Vianney Church 

 

 A Roman Catholic Faith Community 

 

2950 Southwestern Boulevard     Orchard Park, New York  14127-1498 

  

phone: (716) 674-9133  �  FAX: (716) 674-9134  �  E-MAIL: epeters@sjvop.org 

WEBSITE: www.saintjohnvianney.com               

Parish Office Hours: Monday—Friday  9:00 A.M.-12:00 P.M. & 1-4:00 P.M. 

�

PASTORAL STAFF�

Pastor�

Rev. Mark J. Noonan�

��

�Parochial Vicar�

Rev. Lukasz Kopala�

��

Pastor Emeritus�

Rev. Msgr. William J. Gallagher�

��

Permanent Deacon�

Deacon Donald Weigel (716) 864�9525�

���

Director of Music Ministry�

Mr. Charles M. Basil   (716) 860�6281�

��

Business Manager      �     Parish Secretary�

Mrs. Debra Popple�            Mrs. Ellen Peters�

��

Parish Trustees�

Mr. Joseph F. Kessler       Mrs. Sharon Kirsch�

�Sextons�

Mr. Stephen Mika         Mr. Gary A. Adams �

��

SAINT JOHN VIANNEY SCHOOL�

Mrs. Kristine Hider, Principal�

Mrs. Evelyn Vanderlip, Administrative Assistant�

Mrs. Cindy Sodaro, Secretary�

Phone: (716) 674�9232  �  Fax: (716) 674�9248�

�

�FAMILY FAITH FORMATION�

Mrs. Jenny Golinski, �

Director of  Evangelization & Catechesis �

Mrs. Christina Young, Coordinator�

Mrs. Diane Bernard & Mrs. Sharon Kirsch, R.C.I.A.�

Phone: (716) 674�9145�

�

�FUNERAL BRUNCH MINISTRY�

Mrs. Flo O’Shei � 825�7003 or 432�3443�

Mrs. Audrey Rubino � 714�5590�

MISSION STATEMENT�

We are a Roman Catholic community.  We are inspired by the exam‐

ple of St. John Vianney to build up the Body of Christ.  We are fed by 

the Word and Sacraments to proclaim the Good News of Jesus, to 

serve one another as Jesus did, and to invite others to join us in the 

mission of Christ.�

��

VISION STATEMENT�

We seek to be a place where Jesus is known, not just known about; �

a place where anyone can belong and anyone can make a difference.�

MASSES�

Saturday Vigil:  4:30 p.m.�

Sunday:  8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 12:00 Noon�

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, & Friday:  8:00 a.m.�

(September to June)�

Wednesday � School Mass: 8:45 a.m. �

Holy Days: 9:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.�

��

CONFESSIONS�

Wednesday:  4:00�5:00 p.m. or by appointment�



PARISH LITURGICAL SCHEDULE 

  

SATURDAY, November 24  St. Andrew Dung-Lac,  

             priest and martyr, and companions, martrys  

  LK  4:30 P.M.  Deceased Members of the Dickman Family -  

                               Req. by Family    

SUNDAY, November 25  Our Lord Jesus Christ,  

                                             King of the Universe 

  LK    8:00 A.M.  Nicole Seel - Req. by Seel Family 

  MN 10:00 A.M.  George Sheehan - Req. by Jerry & Liz Nedimyer 

  MN 12:00 P.M.  Edward, Mary & Florence Tures-   

                               Req. by Dorothy Dzikowski 

 

MONDAY, November 26 

  8:00 A.M.  Agnes &  Joseph Galic - 

                           Req. by Steve & Deb Turkovich 

 

TUESDAY,  November 27 

  8:00 A.M.  Mary Turkovich - Req. by  Steve & Deb Turkovich   

 

WEDNESDAY, November 28  

  8:45 A.M.  Richard Krajewski - Req. by Audrey Rubino 

  4:00 P.M.   Confessions 

  

THURSDAY, November 29   

  9:30 A.M.  John J. Caligiuri - Req. by Irene Cunningham 

 

FRIDAY, November 30  St. Andrew, apostle 

  8:00 A.M.  John J. Zbytek, Jr. - Req. by Barb Fabianski 

 

SATURDAY, December 1 

           2:00 P.M.  Wedding: Remington Heinrich and Jordan Barry 

  MN  4:30 P.M.  Lisa Crawford (Birth) - Req. by Mom & Dad 

 

SUNDAY, December 2   First Sunday of Advent 

  MN  8:00 A.M.  Connie Kelley - Req. by Family & Friends 

  LK 10:00 A.M.  Brandon Thomas Klavoon -  

                               Req. by Klavoon & Czechowski Families 

  LK 12:00 P.M.  Victor Stiller -  Req. by Family 

 PARISH ACTIVITIES 

 

SATURDAY, November November 24   

  7:00 P.M.  DDSO Faith Connections Mass - Church 

 

MONDAY, November 26 

  9:00 A.M.   Parish Hospitality - JWC Conference Rm. 

10:30 A.M.   Alzheimer’s Support Group - Gathering Rm. 

  3:00 P.M.   Nativity Play Practice - Church 

  3:30 P.M.   AA Meeting - Gathering Rm. & Chapel 

  7:00 P.M.   Catholic Biblical Studies Program - Gathering Rm. 

    

TUESDAY, November 27 

12:30 P.M.   SJV Seniors - Joan Wedgwood Ctr.  

  7:00 P.M.   RCIA - Gathering Rm. 

  7:00 P.M.   Confirmation Preparation 2 - School & Cafeteria 

 

WEDNESDAY, November 28   

  9:30 A.M.- 2:00 P.M. Orchard Park Home Bureau - JWC 

  4:00 P.M.  AA Meeting - Gathering Rm. 

  6:30 P.M.  Choir Practice - Church 

  6:30 P.M.  Rosary - Chapel 

  7:00 P.M.  First Communion Parent Meeting - JWC 

  7:00 P.M.  Scouts 

   

THURSDAY, November 29 

  7:00 P.M.  First Communion Parent Meeting - Cafeteria  

                

SATURDAY, December 1 

  9:00 A.M.  Youth Bible Study - Chapel 

  7:00 P.M.  DDSO Faith Connections Mass - Church 

 

SUNDAY, December 2 

  8:00 A.M.  Red Cross Blood Drive - Gym 

  8:00 A.M.  Families Together/Faith Formation Mass and Session  

  9:00 A.M.  Children’s RCIA - Gathering Rm. 

10:00 A.M.  Children’s Liturgy of the Word - Chapel 

10:00 A.M.  Families Together/Faith Formation Mass and Session  

LET US PRAY FOR THE SICK: Patty Dickman, Freda & 

Lenny Kostelny, Robert Luthringer, Rosemarie Roecker, Raymond 

Myers, Rita English, Katherine F. Corto, Liam Lukas, Don Seel, 

Alice Connors, Ann Susi, Carl Peters, Kathleen Kirchmyer, Paul 

Stephan, Candy Mader Mersmann, Dolores Dzaak,  Merry Pelow, 

Angie Chella,  Jacqueline Dietrich, Jean Marie Ceverala, Jim 

Braciak, Joseph Gallagher, Joyce VanCuren, June Pavlov, Emerson 

Marinaro, Robert Edel, Mary Carroll, John Breen, Michael Corbett, 

Kathleen Bull, Mark Foegen, Robert Brassel, Charles Todero, 

Bonnie Totaro, Richard Thibault, A. Michael Schiffler, John 

Ralyea, Betsy Brown, Taylor Wilson, Bill Holzbauer,  Cathy 

Schulz, Carina Canney, Mary Foster, Grace Harvey, Peggy 

Tronolone, & Richard Taft 

 

Please contact the Parish Office to have a loved one placed on the 

Prayer List.  Names will appear for one month. If their condition 

continues to warrant our prayers, please call the office and we will 

gladly include them in one month increments as long as necessary.   

Please utilize the calendar on the parish website for 

a complete listing of all events &  

happenings.  

 

Remember to click on the event to view all the de-

tails specific to that event, such as start times. 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, KING OF THE UNIVERSE� SAINT JOHN VIANNEY�

ALTAR BREAD AND WINE 

 

To the Glory of God and in Memory of David F. Nowak  

as requested by Audrey Rubino 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 25, 2018 

 

Sunday:           Dn 7:13-14/Ps 93:1, 1-2, 5 [1a]/Rv 1:5-8/ 

                               Jn 18:33b-37 

Monday:          Rv 14:1-3, 4b-5/Ps 24:1bc-2, 3-4ab, 5-6 [cf. 6]/ 

                               Lk 21:1-4 

Tuesday:          Rv 14:14-19/Ps 96:10, 11-12, 13 [13b]/Lk 21:5-11 

Wednesday:     Rv 15:1-4/Ps 98:1, 2-3ab, 7-8, 9 [Rv 15:3b]/ 

                               Lk 21:12-19 

Thursday:         Rv 18:1-2, 21-23; 19:1-3, 9a/Ps 100:1b-2, 3, 4, 5  

                               [Rv 19:9a]/Lk 21:20-28 

Friday:              Rom 10:9-18/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11/Mt 4:18-22 

Saturday:          Rv 22:1-7/Ps 95:1-2, 3-5, 6-7ab [1 Cor 16:22b;  

                               cf Rv 22:20c]/Lk 21:34-36 

Next Sunday:   Jer 33:14-16/Ps 25:4-5, 8-9, 10, 14 [1b]/ 

                               1 Thes 3:12--4:2/Lk 21:25-28, 34-36  

          

  

  

  

 

  

Remington Heinrich and Jordan Barry 

will be married here on Saturday, December 1, 2018 - I ,II, & III 

CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS CHOIR 

 

Any children that would like to participate in the Christmas Eve Children's 

choir are invited to attend the following rehearsals:  Wednesdays, Novem-

ber 28, December 5, 12 and 19.  All rehearsals will be held in the chapel 

from 4:30pm - 5:15pm.  We hope to see many children participating!   
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PART TIME ADVANCEMENT COORDINATOR   

  

Saint John Vianney Parish in Orchard Park is looking for a part time Advancement Coordinator.  The advancement 

coordinator will help design, implement and maintain a full advancement program for St John Vianney parish and school 

pertaining to recruitment, enrollment and overall growth. This position is also responsible for the oversight of all marketing, 

communications, alumni, and admissions activities. All responsibilities are to be in line with the overall mission of St. John 

Vianney parish and school. The advancement coordinator should have a strong commitment and understanding of school 

advancement donor recognition and stewardship. The advancement coordinator reports directly to the pastor and works col-

laboratively with the school principal, parish administration, as well as the parish school board and parish councils. For fur-

ther information and application please visit the Parish website at  www.saintjohnvianney.com or School website 

at www.sjvop.org. All resumes and applications must be received by email  hr@sjvop.org  no later than December 3, 

2018. 

Advent and a couple needs ... 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Many blessings to each of you this week! I hope that the season of Advent, which begins next week, will be a peaceful one for you. Dur-

ing the days of the coming week we might give a little thought to what Advent is really about, and how we might live it well in the weeks 

before us. 

 

For most of us, December will find us running for a variety of reasons connected to the celebration of Christmas. However, Christmas 

actually doesn’t begin until the evening December 24th, and it runs through the first 10 days or so of January. Spiritually, that is the 

Christmas season. The month of December is largely comprised of this blessed season of Advent. And Advent is rooted in our imitating 

some aspects of our Mother Mary’s anticipation of the birth of her Son.  

 

Specifically, Advent is characterized by silence, prayerfulness, and a reserved yet joyful expectation. It’s a time for quietly saying “yes” 

to God, as Mary did at Nazareth. Given this quiet focus, it is a sort of paradox that the month of December is kind of a loud month. 

There’s Christmas songs playing a lot, Christmas parties, and just a lot of running around for people. Strange then, that on the spiritual 

level Advent is a time for quiet, for silence. As many of the Advent hymns indicate, it’s a time of watchful waiting. In these hymns we 

find such phrases as, 

“O come, O come, Emmanuel, And ransom captive Israel. That mourns in lonely exile here, until the Son of God appear. Rejoice, 

rejoice, Emmanuel, Shall come to thee, O Israel. 

“Patience, people, til the Lord is come” 

“Zion hears the sound of singing; her heart is thrilled with sudden longing: she stirs, and wakes, and stands prepared.” 

“O come, Divine Messiah, The world in silence waits the day, When hope shall sing its triumph, And sadness flee away.” 

 

Advent is a forward looking season. Indeed all of life is a forward looking season. We’re looking forward to the coming of Jesus Christ, 

and to Heaven. When we live the season of Advent with a reserved and quiet spirit of prayerfulness, the true essence and happiness of 

Christmas stands a huge chance coming alive for us. Then the real joy of the Christmas will be ours, when Christmas truly begins. 

 

On another note, there’s a couple of things I need and thought to ask for if anyone desires to help me and our parish. Firstly, as a pastor 

of our Parish I am also the manager of our Parish employees. In the past, I formed a small Human Resources Committee for my parish 

comprised of just three Parishioners. They were people who work in Human Resources, or who have significant and extensive experience 

in managing personnel. Since I am new, I’m not really sure what every Parishioner’s career background is. So, I thought to toss out the 

idea here and ask: if you have that type of work experience, and specifically if you work in the field of Human Resources, would be will-

ing to help me serve our parish by being on a small HR committee of three people? There isn’t too much work involved, but it gives me a 

small group of committed people to discuss things with, to join me for annual employee meetings when possible, etc. If you may be in-

terested, please contact me at 716-674-9133. 

 

Second, I’m looking to see if there is a master woodcrafter in the Parish who can build a simple, yet beautiful two-step platform for our 

tabernacle. I’d really like to elevate the tabernacle a bit, there’s plenty of room to do so, and it’s a worthy way of honoring Christ. I have 

in mind what it would look like, and it seems like a good little project for someone to offer their gifts to the Lord. We want to make 

things really beautiful for Him whenever we can. If you have that ability and background, and are interested in doing something like this 

for the parish and for Our Lord as a form of stewardship of talent, please contact me at 716-674-9133. 

 

Many blessings to all of you this week. And thanks for your faithfulness. Let’s keep praying for one another. 

 

Peace, 

Fr. Mark 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

  

Adoration will continue on Friday, December 7th & 21st after daily mass until 3:00 P.M.   

  

All are welcome. Adoration will continue on the First and Third Fridays of each month.  All are welcome to come and spend 

time with Our Lord throughout the day.  
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FAMILY MINISTRY  

Volunteer Recruitment Request 

  

As an extension of our baptismal ministry, our parish will be initi-

ating a family ministry to develop fellowship amongst our fami-

lies with newly baptized babies through the pre-school ages, 5-6. 

 

We are looking for any couples or individuals who would like to 

help organize an event for the year.  It would be a one event com-

mitment.  Please contact Nicole Zelasko at 713-7097 or email 

nzelasko@verizon.net if you are interested.   

WE REMEMBER . . .  

  

Please remember those who have died in the month of  

October:  Matthew Patrick Cooley, Donald Lysiak,  

William Peterson and John Sniegowski 

Facebook:  

St John Vianney R C Church 

Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols 

  

Join us here at St. John Vianney on Wednesday, December 12, 2018 at 7:00 P.M.  

in the Church for a Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols. 

Fr. Mark Noonan, officiating 

  

The Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols is a service of Christian worship celebrating the birth 

of Jesus that is traditionally followed at Christmas. The story of the fall of humanity, the prom-

ise of the Messiah, and the birth of Jesus is told in nine short Bible readings from Genesis, the 

prophetic books and the Gospels, interspersed with the singing of Christmas carols, hymns and 

choir music. 

  

 Eight lectors from various parish organizations will proclaim the Christmas story. The Choirs 

of the St. John Vianney Music Ministry, under the direction of Paul  Waara and Chuck Basil, 

will perform carols and songs connected to each reading, and lead the congregation in hymns. 

  

All are welcome for this time of prayer and song in preparation for the Nativity of Our Lord! 

Free will offering. 

                    VOCATION VIEW 

  

Christ will come again! This we have been prom-

ised. The same Christ has called us all to different 

vocations, and some of these include Holy Orders 

and Religious Life. What greater way is there to 

honor our Lord and King than by faithfully answer-

ing his call? If God is calling you to a Church voca-

tion call Fr. Andrew Lauricella at 716-847-5535. You can also 

check out the “Priest of the Month” stories on our website – 

www.buffalovocations.org! 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

  

Children’s Liturgy of the Word continues Sunday, December 

2nd & 16th at the 10am Mass and will continue on the 1

st

 and 

3

rd

 Sunday's of each month.    

 Any questions please call Sharon Kirsch at 674-2497. 

GREETER’S MINISTRY 

  

We are in need of Greeters at every mass, but especially at the 

Noon mass.  The only requirements are a willingness to be there 

20 minutes early and welcome the parishioners and guests with a 

smile and a “hello”. If you feel called to this ministry please con-

tact Diane Bernard at 674-6920. 

RCIA 

  

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is a process for prospec-

tive converts to Catholicism who are above the age of infant Bap-

tism. Candidates and Catecumens are gradually introduced to 

aspects of Catholic beliefs and practices. Next meeting: Tues-

day, November  27th, at 7:00 P.M. in the Gathering Room. 

Please contact Diane Bernard if interested at 674-6920. 

STEWARDSHIP IN FAITH  

  

Stewardship in Faith Collection for November 11th was $11,768. 

Collection for Catholic University was $620. 

Facilities Enhancement Collection was $2,197. 

  

Due to early bulletin publishing deadlines the Stewardship in 

Faith Collection for November 18th & 25th will be reported in the 

December 2nd bulletin.  

  

 May God reward you a hundred-fold for every act 

of generosity to our parish. We are grateful to each 

of you for every donation.  May our appreciation for 

the treasure that is St. John Vianney parish be ex-

pressed in our  unselfishness and self-sacrifice.  

  

 Thank you to all our generous parishioners and friends for the 

support of our parish. 
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School calendar of events:  

 

Nov. 26: School resumes 

Nov. 28: 8:45 am. Mass  

Nov. 30: Merry Moose shopping  

Dec. 2: Advent Begins 

Dec. 3: Advent Ceremony 

Dec. 5: 8:45 Mass  

Dec. 7: ½ day school/ meeting 

Dec. 9: Sunday 10:00 Mass Grades 7, 4 and Pre-K 4 

                                   GET TO KNOW OUR SJV STAFF:          

Name: Kelly McGarry 

Position: Music teacher PreK-8 

Numbers of years at SJV:  This is my first year in the music classroom, but I 

taught band lessons through Paul Effman Music last year.  

Hometown: Brocton, NY 

Education: SUNY Fredonia - BS in Music Education  

Personal: My husband, Jon and I have been together 20 years, married for 

16 and have 2 wonderful boys, Will (10) and Ben (8). We recently moved 

back to WNY after living in Massachusetts for 18 years. We LOVE being back 

in Bills/Sabres country and being closer to our extended families. We enjoy spending time with friends 

and family, being with our family dog, Nora, and cat, Farley, and watching our boys participate in all 

their sports and activities.  

What makes working at SJV special: The warm and friendly staff and students have made my first 

few weeks back in the music classroom incredible. I look forward to making long lasting musical con-

nections and memories with all at Saint John Vianney.  

Viking Voice 

  

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Grades 3 and 4 started their season this past weekend.  

The teams had a great time on the court!   

They played with great enthusiasm!  

We are off to an awesome start of the season!   

What’s the SJV School Scoop? 

 (716) 674-9232 

Attention SJVS Alumni & Families: 

If you are a SJV graduate or have an SJVS graduate in 

your family, we would like to know where you are to-

day and what you  have accomplished.  We would also 

like to begin inviting our alumni back for class reun-

ions so that classmates can reunite with old friends. 

Please visit our website: http://

www.saintjohnvianneyschool.com  to let us know 

what you are up to!  

You may also email Terry at: tasiuta@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your support of  St. John Vianney 

School past, present and future. 

Our	5

th

	grade	created	their	very	own	

Monstrance’s.	Wonderful	creativity!	�
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SJV SENIORS 

  

Next Meeting - November 27th       Doors open at 12:30 p.m. 

Dec. 11 @12:30 Christmas Luncheon  

December 13 - Christmas Pops Concert  

                              and dinner at Salvatore’s Italian Garden’s 

 

For Trip Information contact Eileen Ryan at 674-0379 

Happening  at  SJV 

SJV BABY & CHILDREN MINISTRY 

 

Items needed include newborn layettes, bottles and clothing as well as the items detailed below.  Many times during the year 

we find ourselves looking for items to support needy families. 

 

New/Clean gently used clothing & footwear for newborn to children’s size 14, Games, Toys, Unexpired infant or toddler car 

seats with their appropriate base, Strollers, Bassinets, Pack & Play, High Chairs, Bicycles and riding toys 

 

Items can be left in or next to the bins marked Baby/Children Ministry that are in the back vestibule of the church and picked 

up twice weekly.  Any questions, please contact Flo O’Shei at 825-7003 or 432-3443. 

 

The St. Gianna Molla Outreach Center, sponsored by the Diocese of Buffalo Office of Pro-Life, is joining Harvest House as a grateful 

recipient of the many gifts you so generously donate to our Baby Ministry. The Gianna Molla Outreach Mission is to give aid to women, 

men and their children with help and support. The Gianna Molla Outreach Center is in urgent need of the following: Infant & Toddler 

clothing, Lotion, diaper ointment, baby powder, baby shampoo, baby wipes, diapers, and baby bottles.  

The first weekend of each month all donations will go to the St. Gianna Molla Center at 76 Church Street. Any questions, please con-

tact Elaine Rothfus at 674-9094. 

 

Please no adult items in these bins. Adult clothing can be placed in the St. Vincent DePaul bin next to the garage. 

SODALITY OF OUR LADY 

 

The next meeting of Sodality of Our Lady will be held on Tues-

day, November 20th at 7:00 p.m. in the Joan Wedgwood Cen-

ter. We will be having a Pound Auction! Come join the fun! 

 

Please remember Linen Basket raffle ticket returns can be made 

by mail, in the weekend collection, or at the Parish Office.  

  

Linen Basket Donations can be placed in the RED Bin in the 

vestibule of the church or to the Parish Office. Thank you in ad-

vance for all your support!  

 

We will be discussing our upcoming Christmas Party, scheduled 

for Wednesday, December  19th at Ilio DiPaolo’s. Mark 

you calendars and please plan to join us. Details to follow. 

“MAKE IT AND TAKE IT PART 2” 

FRESH FLORAL ARRANGEMENT CLASS 

  

Mark your calendars for Friday, December 7th at 6 P.M., in the 

Joan Wedgwood Center. The class will be for making a fresh 

floral centerpiece for Christmas. The cost is $25 and due by 

December 3rd. This reserves your 

spot. Class size is limited to 25 par-

ticipants.  

Sorry, No Refunds. 

  

What to Bring: A desire to have 

fun, meet people and/or catch up 

with friends and learn a new skill.  

  

Also bring a pair of garden snips/

scissors to cut branches and flowers 

and a box to carry your arrangement 

home, if desired.  

HOLY NAME MEETING 

AND CHRISTMAS PARTY 

  

The Holy Name Society will be holding their regular meeting on 

Tuesday, December 4th, at 7:00 P.M. in the Joan Wedgwood 

Center followed by our annual Christmas Party.  We will be serv-

ing pizza and wings and refreshments.  All men of the parish 21 

years or older are invited to attend. Stop in and meet the members 

and find out what we do to help SJV.  It is all free.  Any ques-

tions, please call Joe Ciminelli at 489-1189. 

AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

 

 The American Red Cross remains in the midst of a severe blood 

shortage.  The American Red Cross will hold a Blood Drive this 

Sunday, December 2nd, from 8 A.M. until 1:30 P.M. in the 

Gym. 

WARMING TREE 

 

The Annual Warming Tree is in our Church vestibule. 

 

 Remembering again the Seneca/Babcock Group 

and others in need of warm “whatevers”(gloves/

mittens, hats and scarves) to meet the challenge of 

our cold weather!! The Seneca/Babcock Group 

Christmas Party will be held around December 

15th, so our early items will be used as Gifts.  Any 

questions or for pick up of items, call Mary Buer-

ster at 674-9250. 

CALL TO PRAYER 

  

The time is now to call upon God through the pow-

erful intercession of the Blessed Virgin Mary to 

heal our country.  If you would like to join me, I 

will be praying the rosary in the chapel Wednes-

day evenings at 6:30 pm. I look forward to pray-

ing with you.                                   Kim Merkel 
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Happening  around the area 

 

Buffalo Choral Arts Society presents “All Is Calm, All Is Bright”—a choral celebration to usher in the Christmas Season. This 120-

voice community chorus, a 2018 inductee into the Buffalo Music Hall of Fame, will present a variety of best-loved songs of Christmas, 

both old and new. A special highlight will be “Irving Berlin’s Christmas”, a delightful medley of some of the composer’s iconic songs 

of the season. The concerts will be held on:  

                                                                      Friday, November 30th at 7:30 PM, St. Mary’s Church, Swormville 

                                                                      Sunday, December 2nd at 3:00 PM, St, Joseph Cathedral, Buffalo 

                                                                      Saturday, December 8th at 7:30 PM, SS. Peter & Paul Church, Hamburg 

Tickets are $20 per person; $16 for groups of 15 or more. For tickets and information, visit BuffaloChoralArts.org or call 716.775.SONG 

(7664).  

 

Christ-Giving Community Dinner - YOU are invited by Ida’s Kitchen to join us around our table at our home in Ss. Columba-

Brigid for a Christ-Giving Community Dinner on Friday, November 30

th

 at NOON. We are inviting our neighborhood to come dine 

with us for a Thanksgiving-Christmas Celebration. Please join us in welcoming our brothers and sisters to our table. Donation:  $5   Res-

ervations:  716-310-0840 

 

Protecting God’s Children - Parish and Religious Education, Youth Ministry Volunteers, over the age of eighteen, who work with chil-

dren and young people in the Diocese of Buffalo, are required to attend a sexual abuse awareness session.  The 3 ½  hour workshop is 

scheduled at St. Anthony’s R.C. Church, 417 Commercial Street, Farnham, NY 14061, on Saturday, December 1, 2018, beginning at 

9:00 AM.  TO REGISTER, please go to http://www.buffalodiocese.org, click on “Protecting God’s Children” (look on the left side of 

screen) – OR please contact the rectory at 549-1159, or Theresa White at 984-2593 for assistance in registering for this session. 

 

Chesterton Academy of Buffalo Open House - December 3rd, located at 1339 Indian Church Rd in West Seneca, will be hosting an 

Open House on Monday, December 3rd from 6-8 pm.  All middle and high school families are welcome to attend to find out about 

Chesterton's unique Classical Curriculum, all taught through the eyes of Catholic church. Please call 716-674-8101 for more information. 

 

Concert by the Canisius College Chorale on Monday, December 3, 2018 at 7:30pm, hosted by Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Church 

(3148 Abbott Rd. Orchard Park). 

The Canisius College Chorale is Western New York’s premier collegiate choir. The 120-voice Chorale, under the direction of Bradley 

Wingert, performs throughout the region in numerous concerts before school, church and community audiences. Their events include 

professional concert engagements with the Buffalo Philharmonic Orchestra, Ars Nova Musicians, Camerata di San Antonio, Buffalo 

Philharmonic Chorus, Choirs of the Blessed Sacrament and Ontario Youth Symphony. 

This free of charge performance is open to the public.  All are welcome to attend. The Canisius College Chorale is a treasure of our West-

ern New York fine arts community, so this is an evening you will not want to miss! 

ST. JOHN VIANNEY PARISH REGISTRATION�

Please use this form to join or update any of your parish registration information.�

Name                                                                                                                         

Address                                                                                                                    

City                                                                              Zip                                      

Telephone                                                                                                              

Email                                                                                                                                   

�  Would you like to join SJV Parish? 

�  Update information? Telephone number? Email Address? 

�  Would you like a priest to visit someone in your family? 

�  Learn more about us, our ministries and your faith? 

�  Moving out of the parish, remove from our mailing list? 

 Please drop this form in the offertory basket,  

mail or email to the Parish Office 

DEMENTIA CAREGIVER SUPPORT GROUP  

  

Providing care for a loved one with 

Alzheimer’s disease can be stressful 

and isolating, but support groups can 

provide coping tools and a welcoming 

embrace from others in the same position.  On the last Monday of 

every month, and continuing on Monday, November 26th, you 

can find that support in the Gathering Room of St. John Vianney 

Church, the group meets at 10:30 a.m. and welcomes all dementia 

caregivers.     

  

If attending for the first time, please call 1-800-272-3900. 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 

  

Help our school earn cash by 

clipping Box Tops for Educa-

tion! Each one is worth 10¢ and 

monies earned will help fund our 

STREAM program. There is a 

Box Tops container on a table near the outside door of 

the church vestibule, please place your Box Tops 

there. 


